
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
I hope you are all safe and well. Well done with this week's home learning. We have been really impressed with your 

children's engagement. The teachers have enjoyed talking to you and your children this week. Next week's phone calls will 

be made by their English or maths teacher. Reception teachers will ring you and your children the following week.   We 

have attached some optional activities that your child could complete if they want to. 
  
I am conscious that we have totally bombarded you this week with emails and resources for home learning. Please remember 

that the Government's recommendation is 3-4 hours work per day including some form of physical exercise.  Our 

expectation is that the children complete the daily work set by their teacher. Any other resources we have provided are 

optional. We know lots of you are working from home and it may be easier for you to support your children with their home 

learning later in the day. Teachers will mark all work that is set but as they will be writing your children's school reports 

from Monday please don't expect immediate response to work or emails. 
  
If you have any urgent issues during the day, please call the school office.  If you any issues over the weekend, please email 

me directly. 
  
head@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 
  
  
Have a lovely weekend 
  
Mrs Lane 
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